
GSR meeting was May 6th, 2025

Six people attended; two in-person and four via Zoom.

Treasurer Report:

Beginning Balance: $1,418.83

INCOME

Date     Description                                            Amount
5-5-25   Bridge Street Drunks Only (#1133)                       $28.95
5-5-25   Bridge Street Drunks Only (#1132)                       $48.85
                                                                =======
                                                   Total Income: $77.80
EXPENSES

Date     Description                                            Amount
5-5-25   Mike C. for Pre-Conf Zoom Reg & Workshop flyer copies   $41.20
                                                                =======
                                                 Total Expense: $876.15

Ending Balance: $1,455.43

DCM report:  Mike attended the Pre-Conference Assembly, and heard a lot of talk about updating (and not 

updating) the Plain and Simple version of the Big Book.  We had one GSR attend in-person, and another 

attend via Zoom.  The other topic that got talked about a lot was the Grapevine / La Viña and their 

financial situation.

Post-Conference Assembly preparations are underway; to be held in Nevada City May 17th and 18th. Nevada

City is 60 miles northeast of Sacramento.

A survey was taken in the meeting, and Allen and Danette, and Dusty and Laura are going to the 

International Convention this coming first weekend in July.

Thank you for letting me of service.

David G.

Liaison, Central Office «—» District 47


